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To much Government overreach. Government is designed to work for the people, not 

against the people. This Government is directly attacking our first and second 

amendment rights. You try to convince people that by taking away rights from law 

abiding citizens, that somehow criminals will actually follow these laws. They are 

criminals. Lock THEM up. 

 

Oregon politicians are soft on crime which is exactly the reason our crime rates are 

high. If our illegally elected to representatives truly represented the citizens, they 

would increase the penalty against the real criminals. They would have a war on 

drugs. They would address mental illness. They would address the real issues. They 

would quit attacking law abiding citizens. 


